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From: Belle Moore 
Sent: Tuesday, 6 February 2018 3:23 PM
To: Legislation
Subject: comments re Local Govt Act WA

Hi to all, my comment is in relation to the future of not for profit groups. 
 
It is acknowledged seeking volunteers can be sought with the help of Volunteers WA. 
 
Expenses incurred by local government in assisting not for profit groups to continue e.g., assistance with subsidy 
towards cost of public liability and volunteers insurance.  This expense to be shown as an asset in the Shire's 
expenditure. 
 
Proportion salaries for officers assisting not for profit groups for grants, building permits, to also be shown as an 
asset in the Shire's expenditure.  This will make for extra paperwork keeping such records, but it would be beneficial 
to all groups. 
 
It is acknowledged not for profit groups have access to grant funding through the various community funding 
sources provided by local government. 
 
Cheers 
 
Isabella (Belle) Moore 
 
 




